NOTICES- 22/05/22

1. Good shepherd youth group thanks the sponsors and the volunteers for the grand
success of the summer club 2022 which had 116 registrations.

2. All students who have completed their 10th Std and would like to enroll
themselves for the Sacrament of Confirmation are requested to please collect an
application form from the parish office during office hours.

3. Good Shepherd Youth Group presents the Zonal Rink Football Tournament 2022
which will take place on 10th, 11th and 12th of June on the Good Shepherd Lawns.

For further details, kindly look up the notice board. Individual sponsors are welcome.
For sponsorship, kindly contact Althea.

4. We are proud to announce that Mrs. Milan Andrade from our parish has been
appointed Regional Vice President of NCP Minorities Dept.

5. For job vacancies & free medical checkups, please refer the notice board.

6. LAST SUNDAY’S COLLECTION was Rs.64,283/-. Thank you for your generosity.



